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Dear Sirs

I completed an objection online this week, but on reflection I did not include how disproportionate the
number of houses to be built is with regard to Warrington South. This together with the too much
emphasis on the green belt rather than brownfield sites means that developers will concentrate on
building in Warrington South, where there is already a shortage of infrastructure to support the
increased housing.

I feel the plan is unsound and needs further revision.

Julia Leigh




